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UNNUMERED MEMORANDUM
CID- UM-18-11-2024- GLC

TO : Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/ In-Charge of the Districts
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Other Concerned

FROM : CECILE Q. FERRO, CESO VI
Assistant/Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-Iii-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Supeﬁntenden&

SUBJECT : ADVISORY NO. 1 TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 527 S.
2024 RE: DIVISION MULTIGRADE TRAINING FOR
MULTIGRADE TEACHERS AND INSTRUCTIONAL LEADERS ON
MG INSTRUCTIONS AND MANAGEMENT

DATE : November 20, 2024

1. Considering the severe impact of Super Typhoon Pepito, which caused significant
damage in Catanduanes, please be informed that the Multigrade Training for
Teachers and Instructional Leaders on MG Instruction and Management has
been rescheduled. The new schedule is from December 3-7, 2024. The venue
will be announced through an advisory.

2. We recognize the importance of this training as a professional development
opportunity for our multigrade teachers and instructional leaders; however, the
safety and recovery of everyone were our utmost priorities.

3. PSDSs, District-In-Charge, and school heads are requested to facilitate the
attendance of the identified multigrade teachers and ensure their readiness to
participate.

4. All other provisions in the division memorandum will remain in effect.

S. For information, guidance and compliance.
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